
 

 

Thursday 5th May 2022 

 

Re: Parent Survey 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you to those of you who could attend our Coffee Morning today. It was great to 

share and celebrate what our children are learning in school, and what our ambitions are 

for the children moving forwards. The PowerPoint slides Mr Andrews and I shared are 

available on our website. It was great to hear positively from families about our use of 

SeeSaw, which was celebrated by many, as well our ‘curriculum maps’ so families can 

see what your child(ren) will be learning that term. The community feel of our school is 

well-embedded and that nurturing relationship between school and home – including our 

KITE Values - continues to be strong, which I am delighted about. 

Now, we would love to hear from you! As part of our constant strive to improve standards 

and share information in all areas, we are seeking to know what you and your child think 

about our school by completing this ‘Parent View’ questionnaire. The link to complete the 

survey is: https://tinyurl.com/bgaparentsurvey. If you have a paper copy of this letter, you 

may find this QR code useful to scan from a device:  

 

I look forward to hearing your thoughts about school and endeavour to keep home and 

school ‘Achieving Together’ so positively.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Jamie Stuttard 
  
Principal 
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